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Phone 0208542 1600  
Parish Priest Fr Simon Peat 

Email Address wimbledonsouth@rcaos.org.uk 
Website https://stwinefriderccsw.org.uk 

Presbytery and address for mail: 
2 Latimer Road, SW19 1EP 

Mass at 6pm Sat, 9 and 11 on Sunday 
9.30 on weekdays 

Confession at 11.00 Saturday  
Holiday of Obligation mass at 9.30, and 6 p.m 

 
Please note the new website : stwinefriderccsw.org.uk 

 
 
If you are visiting the National Gallery  “There’s a great 
hanging cross by Segna di Bonaventura suspended from 
the ceiling as it would have done in the fourteenth 
century,” – it will look familiar ! 
 
There are 2 First Communion masses this month, please 
pray for the children and their families. 

 
Like Mary, be a Eucharistic disciple says Archbishop 
John. For the Month of Mary, Archbishop John is calling 
on us to imitate the Blessed Virgin Mary and be a man or 
woman of the Eucharist. You can watch or read his  
message at rcaos.org.uk/monthofmary25. 
 
Building a Better Marriage (BABM). This is a one-day 
marriage-enrichment course aimed at couples with 
average-to-good marriages who would like to try and 
make them better. There is no charge and no group 
sharing. The next BABM is: Saturday 25 June 9.30am – 
4.30pm. Location: St Raphael's Parish Church Hall, 
Portsmouth Rd, Kingston Upon Thames, KT1 2NA.  
 
Evangelium 2025 conference - 15-17 August. A 
conference on Catholic faith, life and culture to help 
make faithful young Catholic adults effective for 
Mission. Over the years, hundreds have ignited their 
faith through Evangelium. Guest speakers include Fr 
Marcus Holden and Fr Marcus Wharton. Book and more 
details: saintant.com/product/evangelium-2025 & poster 
here. 
 


